The College of International Studies and the
OU Iranian Studies Program Present:

What Lies Ahead
for U.S.-Iranian Relations?

A Lecture and Discussion with

Professor Mehrzad Boroujerdi
Syracuse University

Thursday, October 11
5:30pm

Sam Noble Museum of Natural History
Robert S. Kerr Auditorium

Mehrzad Boroujerdi is Associate Professor of Political Science at Syracuse University's
Maxwell School of Citizenship and Public Affairs where he also serves as the Founding
Director of the Middle Eastern Studies Program. He is the author of two books and over
thirty articles in English and Persian. He has also been the recipient of numerous grants
and fellowships from numerous sources including, the Social Science Research Council, the
Rockefeller Foundation, the Institute of International Education, the U.S. Department of
Education, and the United States Institute of Peace. He currently serves as the President of
the International Society for Iranian Studies.

§ Dinner will follow the lecture. Seating is limited.
*“(‘ Please RSVP to Donna Cline at dmcmom@ou.edu by October 1st.
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Sponsored by the College of International Studies, the OU Iranian Studies Program,
and the Farzaneh Family Lecture Series.




